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March 24, 2021 

VIA e-mail submission to form323@fcc.gov 
 
Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
45 L Street NE 
Washington, DC  20554 

Re: Request for Extension of Time – Post-Consummation Ownership Reports 

  Estrella Radio License of California LLC 
Estrella Radio License of Houston LLC 

  Estrella Television License of Houston LLC 
Estrella Television License LLC 
Estrella Radio License of Dallas LLC 

  File Nos. BAL(H)(FTB)-20190605AAQ-AAW/BAL(H)-20190605AAY-ABC/ 
BALCDT-20190605ABJ/BALCDT(DVL)-20190605ABM-ABZ/ 
BAL(H)-20190605ABD-ABH/BTC(H)(FTB)-20191114AAY-ABE/ 
BTC(H)-20191114ABF-ABJ/BTCCDT-20191114ABK/ 
BTC(CDT)(DVL)-20191114ABL-ABX/BTC(H)-20191114ABZ-ACD 

Dear Ms. Dortch: 

On behalf of the above referenced licensees, we hereby respectfully request an extension of 
time within which to file the post consummation ownership reports for these licensees and their 
parent entities for the applications referenced through the 2021 biennial ownership report 
deadline.  Obtaining the information necessary to complete the reports following the grant of the 
Petition for Declaratory Ruling is underway.  The requested extension will allow the licensees to 
avoid duplicative filings and prepare one set of reports that fulfills both its post-consummation 
and biennial reporting obligations.  

If any questions arise concerning this matter, kindly contact the undersigned. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Kathleen A. Kirby 


